Hartford Union High School District
805 Cedar Street, Hartford, WI 53027
PH: (262) 670-3200 o Fax: (262) 673-8943

www.huhs.org

Dear Parents and Guardians:

It is that time of the year to start thinking about enrollment for next year! Since your 8th grade student is already
attending courses at HUHS, the enrollment process will be slightly different for you.

You will NOT be required to complete the New Student Online Enrollment (NSOE) as you already completed
that when your child enrolled in HUHS classes as an 8th grader. However, you will still be required to provide
proof of residency and proof of birth date for inspection in accordance with Board of Education Policy 5111.
Proof of residency information can be found on the checklist included with this letter, on the HUHS website,
and on the NSOE application.

Proof of residency can be scanned and emailed to taylor.bever@huhs.org or brought into the office during office
hours of 6:45 AM - 3:15 PM unless otherwise noted on the HUHS website.

Proof of age must be brought to the office for inspection prior to your student attending school on September 3.
HUHS staff members will be available during Showcase on January 31 to verify proof of age. Photocopies will
NOT be accepted. If you do not bring your child’s proof of age to Showcase, you must bring it to the HUHS
Back to School Fair in August or make arrangements to bring it to HUHS another time during office hours.

The online course selection process for all incoming Freshmen will open at 3:00 p.m. on Monday, February 5
through 3:00 p.m. on Monday, February 26. You must login to Skyward Student or Family Access to request
courses. More information on this process will be communicated soon through email.

HUHS School Counselors will be hosting a family parent night at your child’s current Hartford Area School
during the month of February. More information will be communicated to you from your child’s current school
district and/or HUHS.

Course listing, graduation requirements, and College and Career Pathways can be found in the HUHS Academic
and Career Program Guide on our website at www.huhs.org under the Academics drop-down menu.

Any questions can be directed to Taylor Bever at 262-670-3200 ext. 4180 or tavlor.bever@huhs.org

Thank you for completing this process. We look forward to partnering with students and families in preparing
our students for their future!

Go Orioles!
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